
 
 

25 July 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Living Eggs 
 
As part of our Science and Human Society and Its Environment units this year we have organised 
for ‘Living Eggs’ to come to the school for KD & KJ. 
 
The eggs will arrive at school on Monday 29 July and will remain here for two weeks.  During this 
time the students will undertake various investigations including the needs of chickens, the 
collection and analysis of data about how long the chicks take to hatch, the colouring of the eggs 
and chicks and other investigations decided upon by the students.  The chickens will also provide 
a stimulus for various English activities. 
 
At the end of the two weeks the chickens will be returned to a farm, however, we are usually given 
the option if we would like to keep any. Would you please inform us as soon as possible if you 
would like to keep any of the hatched chickens and we will enquire whether this is possible.  
 
The cost of this very worthwhile program will be $11 per student. Please pay online or return 
payment by Friday, 2 August in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name, class and 
‘Living Eggs’. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nick John & Kim Dobson     Annette Wein 
Class Teachers      Principal 
……………………………………………………………………………………................................. 

Living Eggs 
My child ______________________________ of class __________________will be 
participating in ‘Living Eggs’. 
 

 Enclosed is the sum of $11.00 for this program. 

   I have paid online and my receipt number is ____________________ 
 
Parent name ________________________________ Date __________________________ 
 
Parent signature_____________________________ 
 
I may be interested in having ____ chicks at the end of the two weeks and understand there is a 
“no return, once taken” policy.  I will confirm the details with my child’s class teacher by 
Wednesday 31 July. 


